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VLCT PACIF announces a new webinar series – devoted to supporting leaders of people in

the municipal workplace! Every two months, Julie McKenzie, PACIF’s labor and employment

attorney, and expert special guests will present and host a lunchtime discussion on ways to

foster a productive and engaged workforce. This series will focus on providing actionable

insights and practical tools. Attendees are welcome to bring questions as well as their work

challenges and successes. 

All local government managers and supervisors of people are invited to join any or all of the

meetings in this series. There is no cost for attendees from PACIF member municipalities. 

The dates and topics of the first two meetings in the series are September 12 Performance

Management and November 14 Employee Engagement. You will find these and future

topics as they are announced in VLCT's online Events & Trainings Calendar. These meetings

will not be recorded.
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